

[image: ]











Do you want to know more about Math, Reading and Technology at Millgrove?

[bookmark: _GoBack]You are invited to attend a parent information session on Wednesday, February 28th, 2018 from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
in our Learning Commons.

[image: ]Please join Katherina Macartney (Reading Specialist), Saira Wasseem (Elementary Program Consultant), and Andrew Kelly (Digital Program Consultant) as they outline the importance of reading, the Renewed Math Strategy and the effective use of technology at Millgrove. 

[image: ]We hope to see you there!
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